
 

The Halton County Law Association 

HOLIDAY PARTY 
will certainly look a little different this year!! 

 

Thanks to the  

TWO SISTERS  

Vineyards 
in Niagara on the Lake, we are pleased to invite you to  

an evening of virtual winetasting and camaraderie!! 

 

Thursday, December 17, 2020 

7:00 pm 

 

Please click here to review the wine selections 

and place your order for delivery. 
 

Register early! 

Space is limited and two weeks is required for  

delivery of your wine right to your doorstep! 

 
You won’t need a designated driver, as you can enjoy this 

 event from the comfort on your own home! 

 

The evening will include: 

Holiday greetings from HCLA President, Ken Kelertas 

A 45-minute session with Two Sisters Sommelier 

An opportunity to mingle with friends old and new 

 over a glass of wine! 

Thank you to our generous sponsors: 

 

 

  

 

 

https://www.twosistersvineyards.com/product/Halton-County-Law-Collection

